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expérience-client créative et à une dimension émotionnelle. Pour pouvoir ainsi
offrir à leurs clients une expérience inoubliable chaque fois qu'ils franchissent
leurs portes, et à leurs employés un endroit où ils peuvent se sentir impliqués
avec un but suprème d'augmenter leur chiffre d'affaire et de concrétiser la
mission de l'organisation.
You're Certifiable Lee Naftali 2011-01-11 700 PATHS TO A JOB YOU LOVE Are you
established in a career but feeling the need for a change? Interested in starting
your own business and looking for an alternative to the more traditional
enterprises? Graduating from college (or high school) and wondering what to do
now? If you are searching for an offbeat, soul-satisfying profession that offers
more than just a paycheck, enrolling in a certification program could be the
perfect first step to finding the job that is made for you. You're Certifiable is
packed with more than 700 ideas for alternative careers as well as all the
information that you need to embark on your chosen field, such as: * Holistic
health: from acupressure to hypnotherapy * Crafts: From violin making to
glassblowing * Art and design: from museum studies to Feng Shui * Working with
animals: from horse training to pet grooming * Outdoor pursuits: from diving to
hot-air balloon piloting * Food and drink: from beer brewing to cake decorating
The first-ever comprehensive directory of certification programs throughout the
country, You're Certifiable provides the essentials on how to get certified in the
career of your choice, how long it will take, how much it costs, and what to
expect once you start working. Lee and Joel Naftali have gathered all the tools
you need to find your perfect niche in the professional world.
NLP a Changing Perspective Rachel Hott 2014-03-04 NLP A Changing Perspective
offers readers an in-depth look at how Neuro-Linguistic Programming (NLP), creates
powerful long lasting changes in both our interpersonal communication and our
relationship within ourselves. Since 1981, the authors, Rachel Hott, PhD and
Steven Leeds, L.M.H.C., co-directors of The NLP Center of New York, have been
living and breathing NLP, incorporating it into their NLP training,
psychotherapy/coaching practices, their marriage and parenting. With this book
they bring a wealth of experience and a personal humorous touch to an exacting
science.NLP is a model and a methodology that has been transforming the lives of
people all over the world. Through the study of NLP we learn how to take
responsibility for the impact we are having in the world. It is about recognizing
how we limit our potential by discovering choices that had not previously been
available to us.The book will take you on a journey through the NLP territory
where you will be learning about the specific skills and techniques for personal
and professional development that are part of an NLP Coach Practitioner
Certification Training. In each chapter you will be given exercises to practice to
hone your learning step by step.This book is an essential read for anyone pursuing
personal and professional development in enhancing his/her communication skills.
It is especially relevant for coaches, psychotherapists, health care professionals
as well as business professionals, managers, sales people, body workers, artists,
lawyers, educators and IT workers.
Hypnosis in Therapy H. B. Gibson 2021-09-30 Originally published in 1991, this
book covers a comprehensive range of the applications of hypnotic techniques in
therapy for psychological disorders, and medical conditions where such techniques
are a valuable adjunct. In the years before publication psychologists, medical
doctors, dentists and allied professional workers had come to make increasing use
of hypnosis in their work, and there was a considerable amount of relevant
research literature available in journals. Such literature is reviewed, and served
as a practical guide for professionals at the time. The book begins by explaining
what is meant by hypnosis today, and traces its historical background. Some
fundamental questions such as individual differences in susceptibility to hypnosis
are discussed in relation to therapy. Separate chapters are devoted to the key
topics of behaviour therapy, different forms of psychotherapy, psychosomatic
medicine, the treatment of pain, and applications in medical and surgical
procedures. The modern status of hypnotic techniques in obstetrics and in
dentistry is reviewed, and a separate chapter on the use of hypnosis with children
will be of special interest to educational and clinical psychologists. A final
chapter reviews the use of hypnosis by various professions and para-medical
disciplines, and discusses the possible abuses that may arise both through
unqualified people seeking to practise "hypnotherapy", and by professionals acting
outside their proper range of competence.
Core Transformation Connirae Andreas 1994 Aims to provide the reader with ways to
facilitate automatic, natural personal change. With roots in the approaches of
Grinder and Bandler, advice is given in ten steps to more satisfying
relationships, profound inner states of peace and a sense of oneness.--From
publisher description.
The Structure of Personality L. Michael Hall 2010-12 Identifies the processes that
produce personality, and presents strategies to reprogramme it. Coaching the
reader in a number of effective and specially adapted NLP techniques, this title
covers a range of tools including The RESOLVE model and the Personal Strengths
model. It is suitable for counsellors, therapists and NLP practitioners.
Free Your Mind Tim Hodgson 2008-09-15 Just think what you could achieve if you
could retrain your brain to achieve everything you wanted....Imagine what it would
be like if we could play at the highest level of our mind's capability? What could
we achieve together? What would be possible?This easy to follow guide is designed
to help you to explore the power of self hypnosis and unleash the power of your
unconscious mind.Over 176 pages, this incredible book will cover:- How hypnosis
works- How to create trance states for yourself- Techniques to make it even
easier- How to use hypnosis to create incredible results- Using self hypnosis for
rapid meditation- Connecting to a higher purpose- The secrets to creating deeper
trance states- How to use hypnosis to creatively solve problems- How to put your
mind on autopilot to achieve your goalsIncludes free access to self-hypnosis
online audios
Dissonance Or Harmony Gamze Hakli Geray 2018-01-14 My Personal Odyssey to Inner
Peace and Beyond. Perspectives about Logic, Emotions, Music and Self-Discovery
Dissonance or Harmony is a unique debut book, part self-help, part inspirational
memoir about self-reflection and personal transformation, beautifully divided into
three main sections, with twenty-one essays. The book starts by addressing to the
potential reader and bringing an uplifting, profound, honest and authentic
narrative. The author reflects very much her knowledge and experience in
psychotherapy, literature and counselling. Gamze Hakli Geray has a special gift of
bringing words to life through her high caliber writing. A mix of literary and
psychological personal essays, visual imagery about various places and music

Oxford Guide to Metaphors in CBT Richard Stott 2010-05-13 "Oxford Guide to
Metaphors in CBT, Building Cognitive Bridges is a remarkable, memorable, and
continually fascinating book, one that will be on my repeated reference list for
years to come." Robert Leahy, Clinical Professor of Pscyhology in Psychiatry at
Well-Comell University Medical College -Meta Messages from Your Body Sam Thorpe 2015-12-24 This book will change your
understanding of health and healing, you will never view disease in the same way
again. With the help of this book you will be able to understand exactly why you
have your specific physical or psychological illness and not only that, you will
have the answers to some of the life-long issues that have been holding you back.
Understanding the real, root-cause of your dis-ease will take you from being the
victim to being empowered to make the best changes for a healthier you and a
happier life. Sam Thorpe is an International META Medicine Master Practitioner and
Master Trainer. She is a Master in Clinical NLP and Hypnotherapy, a Master Trainer
of EFT Emotional Freedom Techniques, Meridian Energy Techniques and of Heart
Conscious Healing, and she is a HeartMath Coach and Integrative Therapist
combining these and other techniques including Colour Mirrors Therapy, Assemblage
Point Alignment, Qigong and Energy Healing.
Business Coaching and Mentoring For Dummies Marie Taylor 2016-02-01 Don't fall
behind—Coach your business toward success! Business Coaching & Mentoring For
Dummies exploreseffective coaching strategies that guide you in coaching
andmentoring your colleagues. With insight into key coaching conceptsand an
impressive range of tools, this easy-to-use resource helpsyou transform your
team—and yourself in the process! Writtenfrom the perspective of a business coach,
this comprehensive bookexplores the practical coaching skill set, tools, and
techniquesthat will help you along your way, and explains how to identify whoto
coach, what to coach, how to coach, and when to coach. Whetheryou have experience
in a coaching and mentoring role or you're newto the coaching game, this is a
valuable must-have resource. The right approach to business coaching can take your
companyfrom good to great—it can also improve employee satisfaction,employee
loyalty, team morale, and your bottom line. The trick isto approach business
coaching in a way that is effective andflexible, ensuring that you achieve results
while meeting theunique needs of your team. This comprehensive text will helpyou:
Understand the foundational concepts of business coaching andmentoring Discover
how proper coaching and mentoring methods can help geta business on the right
track Identify and leverage tools to develop your business leadershipmindset
Create a successful personal and business identity with thesupport and guidance of
a coach Business Coaching & Mentoring For Dummies is anessential resource for
business owners, business leaders, coaches,and mentors who want to take their
skills to the next level.
Integrative Hypnotherapy E-Book Anne Cawthorn 2010-07-23 Many health care
professionals and complementary therapists use hypnotherapy as part of their
package of care. Integrative Hypnotherapy provides fully evidence-based
instruction on how to integrate the theory and practice of hypnotherapy into a
range of clinical settings. It presents a combined approach of using hypnotherapy
alongside other therapies, and is authored by a multidisciplinary team (nurses,
psychologists, hypnotherapists and CAM therapists) who use hypnotherapy in their
practice and is edited by well-known and popular educators in the field. The book
is divided into two sections: key concepts and approaches in practice. The second
section covers the application of hypnotherapy to specific situations/problems, eg
managing pain, smoking cessation, gastro-intestinal disorders, life-threatening
illness, anxiety, and weight management. Students and practitioners will be taken
on a journey of examination, critical review and debate prior to reaching
recommendations for best practice. KEY FEATURES • Relates hypnotherapy theory and
practice to health care settings • Provides research evidence to support and
develop practice • Presents combined approach of using hypnotherapy with other CAM
therapies • Provides practical clinical models and case studies to allow easy
application of theory to practice.
Finding True Magic: Transpersonal Hypnosis & Hypnotherapy/NLP
Transpersonal Hypnosis Eric D. Leskowitz 2019-05-23 Transpersonal Hypnosis
presents a multidimensional, energy-based view of human awareness that integrates
disparate biological, psychological, and spiritual therapeutic techniques. Each of
the chapters - all from world-renowned contributors - includes both a historical
overview and the theory behind the development of each technique. The authors
emphasize experimental studies that examine the validity of using hypnotically
accessed transpersonal states of consciousness to heal the body, mind, and spirit.
Several clinical vignettes highlight the types of medical and psychological
symptoms responsive to these approaches. The emerging field of spirituallyinfluenced treatments is transforming the practice of medicine.
Business Coaching & Mentoring For Dummies Marie Taylor 2017-07-03 Shape the
leadership of tomorrow Business Coaching & Mentoring For Dummies provides business
owners and managers with the insight they need to successfully develop the next
generation of leaders. Packed with business-led strategies, key concepts, and
effective techniques, this book equips you with the skills to transform both
yourself and your team. Whether you're coaching colleagues, employees, or offering
your skills as a service, these techniques will help you build a productive
relationship that leads to business success. The companion website also features
eight bonus videos that will further your mastery by showing you what great
coaching looks like in action. Navigate tricky situations and emotional minefields
with ease; develop vision, values, and a mission; create a long-term
plan—everything you need is here, with expert guidance every step of the way.
Understand how mentoring benefits both sides of the relationship Learn key
coaching techniques that develop leadership potential Adopt new tools that
facilitate coaching and mentoring interactions The modern workplace is a mix of
generations, personalities, strengths, weaknesses, and quirks; great leadership
can pull it all together toward a common goal, but who leads the leaders? Mentors
and coaches fill this essential role, and this book shows you how to be one of the
best.
Prospérer en étant attentionné Claire Boscq Scott 2018-08-24 Dans ce livre, Claire
Boscq-Scott, The Busy Queen Bee, présente les dix principes stratégiques pour une
croissance exponentielle des affaires au 21e siècle, en encourageant une Culture
de Service Attentionnée. Ainsi les leaders peuvent commencer à changer leurs
manières de diriger en amenant plus d'attention, en ayant plus de compassion, en
développant de meilleures communications, en soutenant et en impliquant leurs
employés, mais aussi en cultivant, valorisant et guidant leurs clients dans une
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resonate with diverse types of readers in many ways. Her poetic expressions and
meditative descriptions present a nice complement to the musical themes and terms
that run throughout the chapters. Reflection questions at the end of each essay
allow readers to better grasp the thoughts and emotions to think deeper about
them, for a meaningful, fulfilled and a more purposeful life.
The User's Manual for the Brain Volume I Bob G. Bodenhamer 2001-09-26 The most
comprehensive NLP Practitioner course manual ever written. A fully revised and
updated edition, it contains the very latest in Neuro-Linguistic Programming,
particularly with regard to the Meta-states model and the Meta-model of language.
For all those embarking on Practitioner training or wishing to study at home, this
book is your essential companion. Written and designed by two of the most
important theorists in NLP today.
The Gastric Mind Band Marion Shirran 2013-01-01 Gastric mind Band therapy provides
the answer to understanding and overturning your weight loss woes. No guilt,
rules, or rigid calorie counting, and nothing banned. Just re-establishing a
normal relationship with something you've got to face every day. Now you can read
about the GmB phenomenon for yourself. Experience some of the many benefits
without leaving home. The Shirrans are a breath of fresh air... they ask: 'why
shouldn't you be hungry? What's wrong with hunger?' If your weight problem - and
the global obesity epidemic - are to be overcome, hunger should be understood and
embraced, not feared. This book will give you the relationship with food you
always dreamed of. Learn:* how to use the GmB mental Pause Button to freeze time
and save you from yourself* about the dieting 'conspiracy' that's been keeping you
feeling helpless and stuck* how to have the level of motivation and control around
food that you've been longing for* how to harness the power of the subconscious
mind.
7 Jurus NLP Agar Anak Ketagihan Belajar Maya Hugeng & Yus Santos 2020-04-24
Sebagian besar orangtua mengeluhkan putra-putrinya yang malas belajar, trauma
pelajaran, bahkan ada pula yang mogok sekolah, atau yang tidak kalah ribetnya
adalah kecanduan game. Buku ini berisi tip parenting bagaimana menjadikan anak
Anda lebih rajin belajar. Semua teknik dan tip di dalam buku ini bisa diterapkan
oleh semua orang tua di rumah. Buku ini sebagian besar berdasar materi
pembelajaran NLP, disertai tambahan pengalaman nyata penulis sebagai terapis.
Hypnotic Language John Burton 2000-04-27 Milton Erickson's complex language
patterns form a major part of most therapists' work. This remarkable book develops
the language further and includes comprehensive scripts and case studies. "Should
be part of every therapist's tool chest." Jeanie Phillips MA LPC
Proceedings of 18th International Congress on Applied Psychology and Psychiatry
2017 ConferenceSeries May 15-16, 2017 Munich, Germany Key Topics : Applied
Psychology, Child Pediatric Health and Adolescent Psychology, Clinical and
Economic Psychology, Cognitive and Neuropsychology /Psychobiology, Community
Psychology, Counseling Psychology, Counselling Psychology, Evolutionary and
Enviromental Psychology, Forensic Psychology and Psychology with law,
Geropsychology, Health Psychology and Addiction, Industrial and Organizational
Psychology, Mental Health and Psychiatric Nursing, Positive Psychology and
Psychotherapy, Psychiatry and Psychiatric Disorders, Psychological Assessment &
Evaluation, Psychology & The Law, Psychometrics and Quantitative Psychology,
Social and Community Psychology, Sports and Exercise Psychology,
Spirituality, Leadership and Management, Seventh National Conference Proceedings
Spirituality, Leadership and Management. National conference proceedings 2010
Magic Words, the Sourcebook of Hypnosis Patter and Scripts and How to Overcome
Hypnotic Difficulties Richard Nongard 2011-07 Have you ever fumbled for the right
words in a difficult or unique situation during hypnotherapy? Wouldn't it be
priceless to have a resource that provided you with scripts and patter to solve
many problems and unexpected events during hypnosis? Knowing the magic words to
use will help you turn any difficulty into an opportunity to really help clients,
rather than give up in despair and these patter scripts will make you a better
hypnotist. This book goes beyond just a few scripts of patter. This book will
actually teach you how to structure hypnosis suggestions, compounding them and
making them effective. This is not a script book that gives you start to finish
"scriptnosis" scripts to read, but rather teaches you the useful patter to
incorporate into your own hypnotherapy sessions; actually helping you to create
your own scripts and suggestions.
The User's Manual for the Brain Volume II L. Michael Hall 2003-04-04 This much
anticipated volume continues the tradition of Volume I, the Practitioner course
manual. The authors now invite you to reach beyond Practitioner to Master level to
develop the very spirit of NLP. "... the quintessential self-study course on
advanced NLP." Judith E. Pearson PhD
Integrative Counselling and Psychotherapy Basia Spalek 2019-04-24 Integrative
Counselling and Psychotherapy: A Textbook is an engaging and comprehensive guide
to integrative counselling, providing an explanation of the theoretical ideas
underpinning person-centred, interpersonal, cognitive-behavioural (CBT) and
hypnotherapeutic modalities. Divided in two major sections, this book first
provides a detailed exploration of the key integrative concepts - presence,
emotional and psychological processing, attachment, thinking, and the unconscious
– and then practically applies these concepts to the issues commonly brought by
clients to therapy. With the help of case studies, exercises and chapter
questions, Integrative Counselling and Psychotherapy will be essential reading for
students on integrative counselling and psychotherapy courses and for integrative
practitioners.
Nursing Times, Nursing Mirror 1995
Bulletin of the British Psychological Society British Psychological Society 1987
The Many Faces of ULC 2008
Nursing Times 1991-08
The Diploma in Clinical Hypnotherapy and NLP Brit Whittaker 2017-07-31 Fully
accredited Diploma in Clinical Hypnotherapy & NLP. This course can be completed
anywhere in the world. Simply email in your answers for marking and receive your
Diploma on successful completion. International accreditation by Hiprocom.
Yoga Journal 1995-10 For more than 30 years, Yoga Journal has been helping readers
achieve the balance and well-being they seek in their everyday lives. With every
issue,Yoga Journal strives to inform and empower readers to make lifestyle choices
that are healthy for their bodies and minds. We are dedicated to providing indepth, thoughtful editorial on topics such as yoga, food, nutrition, fitness,
wellness, travel, and fashion and beauty.
Keys to the Mind, Learn How to Hypnotize Anyone and Practice Hypnosis and
Hypnotherapy Correctly Richard Nongard 2009-10-01 'Keys to the Mind' will teach
you exactly what you need to know to become a hypnotist. Learn how to hypnotize
anyone successfully, and do it safely and correctly. Hypnosis is a proven tool for
helping people overcome life's challenges and take control of self-defeating
patterns of behavior. Whether you are brand new to hypnotherapy or are a more
seasoned professional, the learnings inside will improve your successful outcomes.
Learn how to: Conceptualize hypnosis and understand the keys to the hypnotic
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process; Explain hypnosis to clients and use convincer suggestibility tests;
Perform complete hypnotic inductions - correctly; Deepen hypnotic trance for
greater impact; Structure therapeutic suggestions to effectively achieve client
goals; Use hypnosis to help a person stop unwanted behaviors; Awaken someone from
a hypnotic trance; Use the basic language patterns of Milton Erickson and NLP
(Neuro-Linguistic Programming); Handle difficult clients and intense emotions
during hypnotherapy.
Yoga Journal 1996-01 For more than 30 years, Yoga Journal has been helping readers
achieve the balance and well-being they seek in their everyday lives. With every
issue,Yoga Journal strives to inform and empower readers to make lifestyle choices
that are healthy for their bodies and minds. We are dedicated to providing indepth, thoughtful editorial on topics such as yoga, food, nutrition, fitness,
wellness, travel, and fashion and beauty.
EXTREME RAPID WEIGHT LOSS HYPNOSIS & HYPNOTIC GASTRIC BAND Louise Thielke Are you
fed up with trying to lose weight and never being able to maintain your weight
loss? Do you think that weight loss just doesn’t work for someone like you? Don’t
give up hope yet because Rapid Weight Loss Hypnosis will show you how you can use
hypnosis to change your life and finally stop going on and off fad diets that
never seem to work. If you’ve tried every diet, you can think of and are starting
to believe that there’s no hope that you will ever lose weight, this is the book
for you because hypnosis has been used to reduce physical and emotional pain for
hundreds of years and it can be used to help you lose weight too! Hypnosis is a
powerful measure that you can take to ensure your weight loss dreams come into
fruition, but it is not as scary as you think it may be. It is not all-powerful,
and you dictate how your experience will turn out. Accordingly, this book will
give you tips and tricks on how to make the best use of your time in hypnotherapy.
The more you know, the more easily you can embrace the system of hypnosis and
utilize it in your life. In this book, you're going to discover proven
psychological techniques and strategies and hands you the playbook to transforming
your life and your health using the power of hypnosis, meditation and powerful
affirmations designed to help you "hack" your body's biology and achieve the
results you want. ★★★Take a sneak peek at what you're going to discover inside the
pages of Extreme Rapid Weight Loss Hypnosis:★★★ ✓ Everything you need to know
about the science behind the amazing power of hypnosis and how it can help you get
in the best shape of your life ✓ A deep dive into the reason rapid weight loss is
so damn hard to accomplish and what you can do about this problem ✓ Common myths
and misconceptions about hypnosis you need to discard right now that are harmful
to your weight loss journey ✓ The four pillars of a healthy body you need to
develop before beginning weight loss hypnosis. Without these pillars, your efforts
are destined to fail! ✓ Powerful meditative and hypnotic scripts designed to help
you deal with emotional eating, lose excess weight and keep them off forever
...and much, much more! Filled with deep insights into the mind-body connection
and packed with step-by-step scripts and instructions, this book will free you
from the chains of binge eating and food addiction, as well as get you started on
the journey to a fitter, healthier and livelier version of yourself. Scroll to the
top of the page and click the "Buy Now" to get started today!
The Psychologist 2003
International Handbook of Forest Therapy Dieter Kotte 2019-10-16 The first
International Handbook of Forest Therapy defines the scientific domain of this
innovative, evidence-based and timely public health approach. More than 50 authors
from around the world are brought together to offer their expertise and insights
about forest therapy from a variety of research perspectives. The theoretical
discussion of the effects related to the biophilia hypothesis presented here is
complemented by research results compiled across the last three decades in the
fields of forest medicine and biochemistry from Asia. The book also highlights the
latest developments with regards to forest therapy in a number of different
countries, ranging from China and Australia to Germany and Austria. The handbook
constitutes a major milestone in research in this field. It sets the baseline for
forest therapy to be implemented worldwide as a powerful and financially prudent
public health practice.
Learn Hypnosis. . . Now! Michael Stevenson 2002-10-01 Introduction to real
hypnosis techniques, written for the Average Joe, who has no PhD, psychology
degree, or any other previous knowledge about hypnosis. This book will have you
hypnotizing people in a matter of hours! Includes a complimentary hypnosis
induction audio file, downloadable from the website, so you can experience
hypnosis for yourself!
Dictionary of International Biography 2003 A biographical record of contemporary
achievement together with a key to the location of the original biographical
notes.
The Secrets of Hypnotic Golf Andrew Fogg 2009-11 Play Better Golf in Your
Unconscious Mind with Hypnosis and NLP The Secrets of Hypnotic Golf is an
innovative, practical guide to playing the golf of your dreams. Harness the power
of your unconscious mind to play golf beyond your imagination using golfpsychology, self-hypnosis and NLP. Andrew Fogg, the Golf Hypnotist, helps amateur
and professional golfers of all ages and abilities to fulfil their golfing
potential and enjoy their golf. You'll discover and learn how to - Use selfhypnosis & NLP techniques to play better golf - Play & practice golf in your mind
and in your dreams - Protect yourself from covert hypnosis on the golf course Play better golf with less time on the driving range - Hypnotically "steal" skills
from your golfing heroes - Have the caddy of your dreams - inside your head - Gain
the full enjoyment & success you deserve from your golf - Get in the zone each and
every time you play a shot - Release your bad shots and capitalise on your good
ones.
Bulletin British Psychological Society 1993
The Little Book of Personal Development, Success and Happiness - Second Edition
Hannu Pirilä 2020-04-08 As the title implies, this book discusses the significance
of personal development as a key factor in success and happiness. The book is a
collection of the most important and useful thoughts and ideas of the author,
which will help you to get new insights and make your life better and happier.
Since this book in intended to be as comprehensible and easy to read as possible,
the thoughts and ideas have been expressed in a compressed form, leaving space for
you as a reader to generate your own opinions on things. The book will give you an
abundance of ideas and inspiration to go out and explore your own path on your
self-development. Self-development is a lifelong journey that requires constant
learning and openness to new thoughts and ideas. The goal of the book is to give
you the nudge you need to figure out what you really want, what your passion is,
and that you will achieve the success and happiness that awaits for you and that
belongs to you. This second edition of the book has been updated with some minor
changes to the chapters that existed already in the first edition. Moreover, there
are now two whole new chapters in this edition to provide even more insights and
ideas.
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